Use of Cell Phones/Smart Watches

Students are not permitted to have phones or smart watches out during the
school day, even as they are exiting the building, or attending after school
activities. Any devices must be powered off, in the backpack, in the student’s
locker. If the device is found, it should be taken from the student, and returned to
the student at the end of the day with a phone call home to parents to inform
them of what happened. If it happens a second time, the parent/guardian will be
required to pick up the phone from school.




